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MONDAY 1ST MAY and 8thMAY 

Bankholidays 

 

THROUGHOUT MAY 

Year 2 SATS 

 

TUESDAY 9TH TO FRIDAY 12TH MAY 

Year 6 SATS 

 

FRIDAY12TH MAY 

Afternoon Street Party for pupils 

and their families at school 

 

THURSDAY 8H JUNE 

Meet our new Head of School 

Sessions at 4pm and 5:30pm 

 

MONDAY 12TH TO FRIDAY 16TH 

JUNE 

Chestnut Class Residential 

 

 

FOREST SCHOOL 

 

WILLOW GROUP A 

Friday 5th May 

Friday 12th May 

Friday 19th May 

 

WILLOW GROUP B 

Friday 26th May 

Friday 9th June 

Friday 16th June 

Friday 23rd June 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

We hope you all had a fun and relaxing Easter Break 

and that you are looking forward to lots of new and 

exciting learning and activities this Summer Term.  

 

One of our first events was the postponed Easter 

Assembly. All of the children were absolutely amazing, 

singing their songs, dancing and delivering their well-

rehearsed lines. We are all very proud of each and 

every one of them and thank you for joining us for this 

performance. We have included some photographs in 

this Newsletter. 

 

MEET OUR NEW HEAD OF SCHOOL – You have an 

opportunity to meet our new Head of School, Gemma 

Pattison on Thursday 8th June 2023. Please come along 

to either one of the sessions taking place at 4pm and 

5:30pm. Tea, Coffee and other refreshments will be 

available. 

Book Sale happening this term 

 

 
 

Chestnut Class are busy trying to raise funds for their 

Residential in June. To support their efforts, they will 

be holding a Book Sale this term and would really 

appreciate it if you could bring any unwanted books to 

school after the Easter Holiday for them to sell. There 

is a donation box in our school entrance hall for you to 

leave your books! 

 

Breakfast Club and Afterschool Club 

It is important that you book your child/children into 

Breakfast and Afterschool Club on SchoolMoney 

before they attend a session. If you need to add a 

session on the day, please call or email the school 

office to check that spaces are still available. We have 

attached the Breakfast and Afterschool Club Leaflets 

to this Newsletter as a reminder. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT UPDATES AND REMINDERS cntd. 

Pupil Absences 

Please call us as soon as possible in the morning, and no later than 9 o’clock if your child is 

unable to attend school. You need to do this every day your child is not in school, unless you have 

arranged something different with your child’s class teacher or the head of school. You can also 

email us at admin@kentonschool.co.uk. 

Please also be reminded that we are not able to authorise holidays in term-time. Every day is 

important to the children’s learning and attendance at school is essential. 

   
PE Days and Kit 

There is no change to our PE Days this term. They will remain as follows: 

Monday – Willow and Oak 

Tuesday – All classes 

Friday – Chestnut 

PE Kit reminder – house colour T-shirt, black jumper, black trousers/shorts, trainers 

Please ensure your child wears the correct kit on PE days. 

TERM DATES 2022/2023 
 

SUMMER TERM 2023 

Summer Term begins - Monday 17th April 2023 

Bank Holidays – Monday 1st May and 8th May 2023 

Half Term – Monday 29th May – Friday 2nd June 2023 

Back to School – Monday 5th June 2023 

Summer Term ends – Friday 21st July 2023 

mailto:admin@kentonschool.co.uk


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

AUTUMN TERM 2023 

Autumn Term begins - Wednesday 6th September 2023 

Half Term – Monday 23rd October 2023 – Friday 27th October 2023 

Non Pupil Day – Monday 31st October 2023 

Back to school – Tuesday 1st November 2023 

Autumn Term ends – Friday 16th December 2023 

 

SPRING TERM 2024 

Spring Term begins - Wednesday 3rd January 2024 

Non-Pupil Day – Friday 9th February 2024 

Half-Term – Monday 12th February 2024 – Friday 16th February 2024 

Back to school – Monday 19th February 2024 

Spring Term ends – Thursday 28th March 2024 

 

SUMMER TERM 2024 

Summer Term begins – Monday 15th April 2024 

Bank Holiday – Monday 6th May 2024 

Half-Term – Monday 27th May 2024 – Friday 31st May 2024 

Back to school – Monday 3rd June 2024 

Summer Term ends – Friday 19th July 2024 

 

 

TERM DATES 2023/2024 



EVENTS, TRIPS AND CLASS NEWS 
 

Easter Assembly 

 

   
 

 

  
 

 

  
  

   

      

 

 

 

 



KSPA NEWS 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SAVE THE DATE – Friday 14th June 2023 –Summer Social – 

details to be confirmed closer to the time 



 

KENTON PRIMARY SCHOOL BREAKFAST CLUB 
 

Offering a safe, caring and friendly 

environment for children before school 

hours. 

Open each day during the school term 

Breakfast Club from 7.45am £3.50 per 

session 
The club is open every morning during school term time. We offer a 

safe, caring and friendly environment for our children. 

We have qualified staff who will work with the children. 

Maria Ridgers – Play Worker  

Abbie Williams – Play Worker 

 

Activities will be available to children: 
✔ Board Games 

✔ Art and craft 

✔ Books 
✔ Outdoor activities 

✔ Construction toys 

✔ Support with homework 

 
 
 
 



Breakfast selection available 
The children will be able to select from a variety of cereals with milk, toast with 

margarine and toppings, fruit, fruit juice and water. 

Admission procedures and bookings 

If you wish your child to attend the club you will need to complete a registration 

form, available from the office or Breakfast Club staff. This gives us all the 

necessary information, such as medical information, contact numbers and 

addresses. The registration acts as a commitment to the sessions booked for a 

half-term. If a reduction in days booked needs to be made, please ensure that a 

week’s notice is given. You and your child are welcome to make a preliminary 

visit to the club if you wish. Please contact the Play Workers or the school office 

to make arrangements for this. 

Medicines 

If your child needs to take any medicines while at the club, please complete the 

appropriate form, available from the Play Workers 

Fees and billing 

Current fees for the Breakfast Club are £3.50 per child per session. You will need to 

book your child’s/ children’s places at Breakfast Club using the SchoolMoney system. 

Payments need to be made at the time of booking. 

We do not make reductions for later delivery of children. 

Age range of eligible children 

Children of Kenton Primary School, aged from 3 to 11 years, are welcome to come 

to the Breakfast Club. 

Cancellation/ sickness 

At present we are unable to offer refunds for cancelled places or sickness. If your 

child is not attending the club for any reason Breakfast Club staff will need to be 

informed as soon as possible. In the case of sickness this may need to be on the 

morning of the session on the school telephone number – 01626 890465. 

 

 

 

Policies and practices 



The school policies and procedures also apply to our breakfast Club. Please find 

these on the school website. 

Possible concerns 
 

Do I have to bring my child at 7.45AM? 

You can bring your child to Breakfast Club at any time between 7.45 and 8.45 

am. 

 

How long will breakfast be served for? 

Breakfast will be served until 8.30am, to allow children to finish eating before 

going in to class. 

 

Can I bring my child to Breakfast Club without notice? Unfortunately we 

are unable to accept children at the Breakfast Club without notice. 

Are you able to cater for specific dietary needs? 

We will discuss all dietary needs with parents and will endeavour to cater to meet 

these. 

Contact details 

Kenton Primary School Breakfast Club  

Kenton Primary School 

Mamhead Road 

Kenton Exeter EX6 8LX 

Telephone: 01626 890465 

Email: admin@kentonschool.co.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

KENTON PRIMARY 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUB 

Offering a safe, caring, and friendly 

environment for children after school hours. 

Open Tuesday, Wednesday, and Thursday during the school 

term. 

 

After School Club from 3.30 – 6pm 

3.30 – 4.30 £4.50 

3.30 – 6pm £8.50 

The club is open 3 afternoons during school term time. 

We offer a safe, caring, and friendly environment for our 

children. 

We have qualified staff who will work with the children. 

 

Maria Ridgers – Play Worker 

Abbie Williams – Play Worker 

 



 

 

Activities will be available to children: 

Board Games 

Art and craft 

Books 

Outdoor activities 

Construction toys 

Support with homework 

 

Snack selection available 

The children will be able to select from toast with margarine and toppings, 

crackers, cheese, fruit, fruit juice and water. 

 

Admission procedures and bookings 

If you wish your child to attend the club you will need to complete a 

registration form, available from the office or After School Club staff. The 

registration acts as a commitment to the sessions booked for a half-term.  If a 

reduction in days booked needs to be made, please ensure that a week’s notice 

is given. You and your child are welcome to make a preliminary visit to the club 

if you wish. Please contact the Play Workers or the school office to make 

arrangements for this. 

 

Medicines 

If your child needs to take any medicines while at the club, please complete the 

appropriate form, available from the Play Workers.   

 

Fees and billing 

Current fees for After School Club are £4.50/£8.50 per child per session. You 

will need to book your child’s/ children’s places at After School Club using the 

school money system. Payments need to be made at the time of booking. 

Please ensure you have booked your child a place at afterschool club before 

they attend.  

 



   
We do not make reductions for early pick up of children. 

 

Age range of eligible children 

Children of Kenton Primary School, aged from 4 to 11 years, are welcome to 

come to the After School Club. 

 

Cancellation/sickness 

At present we are unable to offer refunds for cancelled places or sickness. If 

your child is not attending the club for any reason staff will need to be 

informed as soon as possible. In the case of sickness this may need to be on the 

morning of the session on the school telephone number – 01626 890465. 

 

Policies and practices 

The school policies and procedures also apply to our after-school club. Please 

find these on the school website. 

 

https://www.kenton-primary.devon.sch.uk/our-policies  

 

Contact details 

Kenton Primary After School Club  

Kenton Primary School 

Mamhead Road 

Kenton Exeter EX6 8LX 

Telephone: 01626 890465 

Email: admin@kentonschool.co.uk 

 

https://www.kenton-primary.devon.sch.uk/our-policies

